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Final presentation held on August 6th and 7th 
By Dr. Tatsuya Azuhata, Director of IISEE 
 
From August 6th to 7th, we held the final presentation for individual 
study of 2019-2020 regular course. The final presentation is jointly 
conducted by three courses: seismology, earthquake engineering, and 
tsunami disaster mitigation. We hope that the participants will be 
interested not only in their specialty but also in research trends in other 
fields related to earthquake disaster mitigation and find out the 
significance and role of their research from a broader perspective. 
To prevent coronavirus infection, we needed to take various measures. 
For example, we requested the speaker to wear a faceguard. We will 
publish abstracts of all researches and some videos of presentations on 
the IISEE website soon. 

 

 

 
Mr. NUROKHIM Arif from Indonesia, 
Tsunami Disaster Mitigation course 
 
 
 

 
Mr. Pema from Bhutan, Earthquake 

Engineering course 

 
Mr. BISWAS Rajib Kanti from 

Bangladesh, Earthquake Engineering 
course 

 

 
Mr. GONZALEZ ILAMA Gino Steven 
from Costa Rica, Seismology course 

http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/net/
http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/net/
http://iisee/lna/
http://iisee/lna/
http://iisee/el/
http://iisee/syndb/
http://iisee/bltndb/
http://iisee/special2/20110311tohoku.htm
http://iisee/special2/20110311tohoku.htm
http://iisee/special2/20110311tohoku.htm
http://iisee/quakes.htm
http://iisee/quakes.htm
http://iisee/utsu/index_eng.html
http://iisee/eqcat/Top_page_en.htm


Call for Papers 
IISEE Bulletin is now 
accepting submissions 
of papers for the seis-
mology, earthquake 
e n g i n e e r i n g ,  a n d 
tsunami.  Developing 
countries are targeted, 
but are not limited. 
Your original papers will 
be reviewed by the 
editorial members and 
some experts. 
NO submission fee is 
needed. 
Try to challenge! 

Contact Us 
The IISEE Newsletter is 
intended to act as a go-
between for IISEE and 
ex-participants.   

We encourage you to 
contribute a report and 
an article to this news-
letter.  Please let us 
know your current 
activities in your 
countries.  

We also welcome your 
co-workers and friends 
to register our mailing 
list.    

iiseenews@kenken.go.jp 

 

Year Book vol.35 2020 
By Mr. Takahiro Yamada Head of Administration Division, IISEE 
 
As you know, IISEE publishes "YEAR BOOK" every two years. 
You can download Response sheet from our HP.  
Download : https://iisee.kenken.go.jp/?p=down 
We will send Response sheet to ex-participants. Please send it back to us. 
iisee@kenken.go.jp  
 
Year book will not be published as a booklet from this year because of the 
following reasons: 
-There are some countries where overseas shipment is unstable or 
unavailable due to COVID-19. 
-To reduce the use of paper for saving the environment. 
Ex-participants can obtain the information in the Year book on request 
basis. 
If you would like to get the information, please send us the response sheet 
below, together with your (1) purpose of use and (2) reason (why you need 
them). 
Please note that your personal information will be strictly protected and 
could only be disclosed with your written permission. 
 
If you haven’t finished sending it, please reply to us by September 30, 
2020.  
Thank you very much for your kind cooperation. 
 

 

 

 
Enjoy, Now 
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To change 
registered      
e-mail address 
Please contact us when 
you have adjusted your 
e-mail address to 
receive 
IISEEnewsletter: 
iiseenews@kenken.go.j
p 

Back Numbers 

http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/
nldb/ 
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